November 15 2021
Workshop Meeting

The Town Board met at the Pine Plains Community Center at 7775 South Main Street at 7 p.m. All Town
Board members were present, along with Town Engineer Ray Jurkowski and presenters from Tighe and
Bond Erin Moore and Kyle Kortright. There were over 25 members from the public also present for the

presentation.
Councilman Chase opened the meeting to have a presentation on the sewer feasibility study findings
from Tighe and Bond. Presenters Erin Moore and Kyle Kortright gave a PowerPoint presentationon a

sewer district for Pine Plains. The presentation was on YouTube live, filmed and put on Pine Plains Views
wehsite for viewing. The proposed district map is available on the Towns website also available at the

Town Hall,

Councilman Bartles motioned to adjourn, second by Councilman Chase 5-0 Passed.
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